
Dear Lower School Parents,  
 
I am overjoyed with the wonderful learning that is occurring in all the classrooms. The 
teachers have embraced your scholar’s curiosity and are engaging them in conversation 
and developing life-long learners. Students are reading their Classics to Keep, learning 
Latin, new Music songs, and forming new friendships. The halls are filled with joy. 
 
While inside the walls we have calm, outside carline has presented challenges. We 
appreciate the patience you have exhibited. We are diligently trying to create an orderly 
and efficient carline to safely release almost 800 students. Dismissal begins at 3:15 
p.m. and 1:20 p.m. on Fridays. Lining up too early creates more challenges on the 
streets for businesses and non-school related traffic. We are confident dismissal will 
continue to improve with everyone following the guidelines. Thank you for working 
together towards the mutual goal of safety and efficiency.  
 
Thank you for embarking on this journey and walking along this path together. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Marcy Finn 
Interim Headmaster, Lower School 
Great Hearts Irving 


